
Parents and guardians with SRPMIC-enrolled children attending any school
are invited to this FREE, special event co-hosted by School & Community
Relations and Safe Schools & Security.

We’ll share essential information from your child’s school, such as
attendance expectations, important events, and academic resources, as
well as critical safety tips to prepare families for the upcoming school year.

480-362-2534
saltriverschools.org/departments/scr


